Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:33 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Hotel in Winslow

From: Prince <princie@snet.net>

Sent: Friday, July 26, 2019 5:36 PM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Hotel in Winslow

| support the Planning Commission’s decision to turn down the application for 87 room hotel in Winslow. They did a
conscientious study of the issue and have made the right decision. | urge you to please turn down the application as
well. Thank you Princie Falkenhagen

11468 Arrow Point Drive

Sent from my iPhone



